

Dear Parents and Families.

We are sending our sincere gratitude for making our March 2024 Book Fair an outstanding success!

Thanks to your contributions, we raised **\$2,968.68** for our school, which will be used for new books, reading area accessories, and fun library additions. We also collected \$89.23 for Share the Fair (formerly All for Books™), a program turning Book Fair donations into books for children who cannot afford them.

The PTO's reward for hosting a Book Fair is watching your kids discover new books. All that joy wouldn't be possible without volunteers from our school community – you deserve our special thanks.

We hope to see you and your child at our next Fair. Until then, happy reading!

Gratefully, Allison Harbit and Michelle Martindale Elementary Book Fair Chairpersons SBL PTO

## A SPECIAL THANK YOU TO THOSE WHO DONATED TIME TO HELP WORK THE FAIR:

Rahmah Sajid, Maddie Winekauf, Enellaeva Swanger, Aidan Pope, April and John Lee, Claire Husen, Brooke, and Sairam S. An additional Thank you to Mrs. Ashley Hansen for encouraging many of our National Honor Society Members to volunteer-we love partnering with you!

## A SPECIAL THANK YOU TO THOSE WHO DONATED BOOKS DIRECTLY TO TEACHER CLASSROOMS:

Gabe Groepper, Jurni, Mason Prosser, Hadley B., Anders, Jack and Bodhi Martindale, Adley, Christian Johnson, Alex Kazos, Kenzie Drew, Katelyn Johnson, Ayden S., Ace, Tristyn, Charlotte Davis, Luke Gehling, Brylee Hanna, Trevor, Mason, Grayson R., Ian, Gracie Preston, Brandon, Raylan Luck, Lydian, Grayson Blair, and Bentley G.

\*We apologize for anyone missed, but know that your donation is part of your teacher's treasured library to be shared.\*

